
 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 024
Sun  Mon Tue Wed   Thu    Fri   Sat 

 

    1 
No School  

2 

 

3 

4 5 
Candy-gram 

Forms Go Home 

 

6 7 
Bball @ St. 

Louis 
Candy-Gram 
Forms Due 

Back 
 

8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 
Red/White/Pink 

Day 
 

15 16 17 

18 19 
Family Day 

20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 
 

28 
Pink Shirt Day 

 

29 
Hot Dog 
Lunch 

  

       

Osborne Public School 
c/o 545 – 11th Street East 

Prince Albert SK S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 922-8078 

Fax: (306) 922-7838 

Principal: Mr. Dejan Letkeman 

 

February Break 

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week 



Upcoming Events  
March 5 – SCC Meeting/Gym Blast 
March 8 – SRSPD Ribbon Skirt Day 
March 14 – Parent-Teacher Interviews 
March 21 – Grade 5-8 Ski Trip to Wapiti 
March 28 – Chili & a Bun Hot Lunch 
March 29 – Good Friday 

SLC Events 
This month the SLC will be selling Valentine’s Day Candy grams! Candy 
grams will be sold for $1. Notes will go out on February 5th and need to be 
returned by February 7th. They will be handed out on the 14th. We are also 
having a spirit day on February 14th, and are encouraging everyone to wear 
pink, red and white to celebrate Valentine’s Day!  

 

Milk Program 
White milk and chocolate milk can be purchased individually for $1.50 each or 
by card.  The cards will be sold for $12.50 and will provide 10 milks. Cards can 
be purchased from the office, or by using our online payment system, and can 
be purchased at your convenience throughout the school year. 

 

SCC Lids for Lids 
Osborne School, along with the SCC is continuing with the Friday fundraiser called "Lids for 
Lids".  On Fridays, if students pay $1.00, they will be able to wear their favorite hat in and 
around the school.  Normally our dress code requests that students remove their hats when 
entering the school.  "Lids for Lids" is being run to help fund the replacement of an expired 
inventory of hockey helmets in the school rink shack. 

 

Community Events 
Firebird North Sistema Music Project is creating positive social change in Prince Albert by building a 
community of youngsters engaged in music and movement. Firebird North provides daily after-school 
orchestra, dance, yoga, and choral instruction within a community-building framework. All aspects of 
this program are free to participants. We are accepting new participants at this time. For more 
information go to our website: firebirdnorth.com or contact Abe at 306-941-7046 or Kathleen at 306-
961-7683. 

 

 

 

 

 



Cold Weather 
As we move into February, we can still expect cold weather.  Please ensure that your children are 
dressed appropriately for the conditions of the day. We are outside for recess, if the combined 
temperature and wind chill are -30 degrees Celsius or warmer. We check the temperature hourly with 
Environment Canada at http://weather.gc.ca/city/pages/sk-27_metric_e.html.  Let’s make sure we are 
prepared!  

 

 

 

 

 

Allergy Awareness  
All Saskatchewan Rivers Public Schools strive to maintain nut-alert environments for the safety and 
well-being of all students, staff and visitors. We ask that everyone please check food labels to ensure 
that nut products are not listed as an ingredient when shopping for school food items. 

✓ Please send nut-free snacks and lunches to school. 

✓ Cross-contamination is a common cause of anaphylactic reactions. Foods that have come in 
contact with nut products or contaminated utensils can also trigger allergic reactions. 

✓ Check packaging labels for peanut/nut ingredients. If a product has “may contain trace amounts 
of peanuts or nuts” this is NOT safe to bring to school. 

As students and staff visit other buildings, for a variety of events, all schools try to keep everyone safe. 
Our School Division hopes to establish and maintain, but cannot guarantee schools, school 
environments and buses free of peanuts and nut products. Thank you for your cooperation with this 
very important safety matter. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

http://weather.gc.ca/city/pages/sk-27_metric_e.html

